
TANZANIA FOOD AND DRUGS AUTHORITY  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE                   22 January, 2019 
 

 

GePG PAYMENT PROCEDURES FOR TFDA SERVECS 
 

1. Tanzania Food and Drugs Authority (TFDA) would like to inform its esteemed 
customers and the general public that effectively from December 1st 2018, all 
payments for TFDA services will be done through established Government Electronic 
Payment Gateway (GePG).  

2. All customers are urged to do all payments through Payment Control Number 

which will be shown on the profoma invoices.  

3. All services will be provided as per the Fees and Charges of 2015 and its amendment 
of 2017.  
 

4. For more information please contact us through the following contact information;  
 
                                          Acting Director General, 

Tel (Landline): +255 26 320156 
                              Phone (Mobile):+255 658 445222/+255 685 70173 

                                          Email: info@tfda.go.tz 
                                          Website: www.tfda.go.tz 
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